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Bergen residents: make sure to be heard regarding broadband and internet access
New York State has undertaken a study of the accessibility of internet and broadband across the state. It is important that we speak up about the quality of internet and broadband here in the Town of Bergen. The study is looking at availability, reliability and cost. A short survey is available at www.empirestatebroadband.com. The survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete and also includes an optional broadband speed test. Consumers can test their current connection for upload and download speed.
We know that there are areas in the Town of Bergen that have less than optimal internet and broadband services. Let’s make sure that our information is included in the study so that if New York State invests in better internet infrastructure, that the Bergen area is included in the improvements.
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This institution is an equal opportunity provider, and employer. If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any UDSA office, or call (866)-632-9922 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form . Send your completed complaint  form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture,, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 2050-9410 or by fax (202)690-7742 or e-mail program.intake@usda.gov.

